Killingly Intermediate School Dress Code

Our dress code is grounded in the values of community, dignity, equality, and respect.

Killingly Intermediate School strives to create an environment where students can learn and practice
the ideals of personal dignity coupled with respecting community norms and safety standards.

Our guiding rule here is safety and that clothing must cover undergarments/private body
parts. It is essential that clothing and dress accessories do not pose a physical or
psychological safety risk.

Items not allowed at KIS:
e Hoods, hats, or non-medical face masks or coverings.
e Slippers
e Any dress accessory that can be used as a weapon( long chains, collars, spikes,
anything with a sharp edge, etc)
e Clothing or dress accessory that has inappropriate or offensive images or wording.
e Clothing that does not cover all parts of the body as depicted in this image:

e Earbuds, airpods, headphones (unless given permission by a teacher in the classroom)
When students are in violation of the dress code policy, they will be asked to obtain
alternative clothing which aligns to the dress code.




